
Raspberry Days 2019 

 

Greetings local Rich County and Bear Lake County crafters and artisans!  

 

We are so glad you are interested in participating as a local craftsperson. It is an exciting year 

for all of us. As a local ​year round resident of Rich County and of Bear Lake County​, we are 

happy to give you our great local rate of $50.00.  Beginning with this year (2019) we will not 

have the local indoor craft space. We are incorporating our talented locals with our mainstream 

vendors. Our locals will be grouped together and have a greater audience than in any year past.  

 

Our vision for this year is very special. This is the 35th year anniversary for Raspberry Days. We 

would like to showcase quality local handmade crafts and products. We moved our craft fair to 

our Heritage Park location. We are so excited to have this special year at our new park. The 

booths will be set up on grass. There are many more activities associated with Raspberry Days 

than there has been in the past.  

We expect to accommodate the same volume of outside vendors and food booths as usual.( 

110 craft booths, 10 food booths). We are adding you into the mix and there is no limit this year 

on the amount of locals. It is important to get your application in as soon as possible, we will not 

seek any portion of your gross receipts, and there will be no charge to jury the application.The 

booth size is 10’X10’ 

 

Please note: YOUR APPLICATION WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED WITHOUT : 

A completed and signed ​Craft Fair Application​, including photographs of all products. 

A check, money order or cashiers check for booth fee payable to Garden City 

Signed copy of the Rules, Regulations and Guidelines filled out completely. 

Send completed paperwork to Raspberry Days PO BOX 356 Garden City, UT 

Your check will be retained and not cashed until written notice has confirmed your acceptance. If 

application is declined, your check and photographs will be returned with a denial letter. The committee 

will strictly enforce year round resident status for the local rate. The committee will begin jury on 

applications in March of 2019. 

 

GOOD LUCK TO ALL APPLICANTS ! 
 


